Minutes

Design Review Board
Wednesday, September 24, 2008
Flynn Building

Present: Frank Riepe (Chairman), Tris Windle, Dan Martin, Deborah Kruskal

Sign Application: Northwood at Sudbury Condominium Trust

Representing the applicant: Barbara Murphy and Theresa Accetta

The applicants propose a new freestanding wood sign to better identify the entrance to the
condominium development. Visibility has been a problem as the granite signs embedded in the stone
walls are very low and setback too far from the roadway which is at a bend in Route 117. The proposed
sign would be approximately 4’ wide and 5 % high. The applicants do not have survey data to show
where the sign could be legally located. The meeting is continued to a later date when the applicant will
have more detailed survey data.

Sign Application: Save A Dog, Inc., 604 Boston Post Road

Representing the applicant was Shirley Moore and David Bernier.

The application is for a 7 square foot sign in a residential district. The applicant will put the street
number on the sign post. The application was unanimously approved.

Miscellaneous

The minutes of 9/10/08 were approved.



